                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular

            Thursday September 25, 2014
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Acting Chairman Ackerman. All Trustees were present except Ritterbeck. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. The following bills were presented for approval. 

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Scott Belcastro, Trebel LLC, discussed the natural gas proposals from Volunteer Energy and IGS Energy. After a lengthy discussion with trustees a motion was made by Haueter and seconded by Ackerman to approve a contract with Volunteer Energy for natural gas thru May 2017, upon approval of contract wording by county prosecutor. Roll call, Haueter yes and Ackerman yes. Scott Belcastro will bring the electric rate options in November. Tom Reid and Erin Begue, of Quicksall & Assoc., were at the meeting to see if they may able to offer some help with the water problems in the industrial park. Chuck McNutt, Road Superintendent, is looking into grants for repairs to equipment used in composting. McNutt reported they will begin getting the trucks ready for winter operations. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.  

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED:

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman

John P. McClellan.                                       Matthew S. Ritterbeck 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee               

Mike Haueter                                                Don Ackerman   
